
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Route 419 and Route 220 

Diverging Diamond Interchange  

City of Roanoke and Roanoke County 
Virtual Design Public Hearing 

 

Tuesday, June 29, 2021, 5-7 p.m. 
www.virginiadot.org/Route419at220DDI  

 

Find out about a project to address current and future congestion along the Route 

419 corridor by replacing the existing interchange with Route 220 with a diverging 
diamond interchange (DDI).  The DDI will provide enhanced safety, capacity and 
efficiency.   
 

The project also includes modifying three signalized intersections along the Route 
419 corridor with thru-cut design concepts and signal phase reductions. A thru-cut 
intersection redirects side-street through traffic to turn left or right at the signal and 
to turn directly into businesses or to use a nearby crossover to make a U-turn.  
The three Route 419 intersections to be modified include Ogden Road, Elm View 
Road and South Peak Boulevard.  Pedestrian and bicycle accommodations also 
are included in the project.  
 

The hearing will be held as a virtual/online event. VDOT representatives will 

make a presentation beginning at 5 p.m. and be present to answer questions 
through the WebEx Chat function after the presentation is completed.  The 
presentation will be available for review throughout the comment period.  
 

Project information, including the National Environmental Policy Act document in 
the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion, is available on the project 
website www.virginiadot.org/Route419at220DDI and can be reviewed after the 
hearing at VDOT’s Salem District Office located at 731 Harrison Avenue, Salem, 
VA 24153.   
 

Property impact information, relocation assistance policies and tentative 
construction schedules are available on the project website and for review at the 
address listed above.  For additional information, contact Jesse Weitzenfeld at 
540-387-5353, 1-800-367-7623, TTY/TDD 711. 
 

Give your comments through the online survey form or by mailing them to Jesse 

Weitzenfeld, Project Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 731 
Harrison Avenue, Salem VA 24153.  All comments must be received by July 9, 
2021.  Comments can also be emailed to jesse.weitzenfeld@VDOT.Virginia.gov. 

Please reference “Route 419/220 DDI” in the subject line.   
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  If 
you need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact Jesse Weitzenfeld at the phone numbers above. 

 

State Project: 0419-080-940, C501, P101, R201    Federal Project: RSTP-5128(425)    UPC: 115460 
From:  0.5 mile west of Route 220   To:  0.23 mile east of Route 220   Length:  0.73 mile 

 

In case of equipment or other issues, the hearing will be held 
 Thursday, July 1 at the same time. 
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